Greetings,

Applications are now open for the Senate Page Program. Every year, a group of undergraduate students from across
Canada are selected to work part-time in the Red Chamber as part of this rewarding program. In return, pages have the
rare opportunity to witness parliamentary.history up close during Senate sittings, committee meetings and special events.

To be eligible for this paid opportunity, candidates must be:
s afull-time student pursuing their first undergraduate degree

» willing to live in Ottawa or Gatineau for the duration of their contract while pursuing their studies at one of the
region’s four universities

« able to communicate in both official languages
» a Canadian citizen or permanent resident with no previous expetience as a page on Parliament Hill

e interested in learning about Canada’s parliamentary system

Applications close January 26, 2025.

For additional information and link to application: https://sencanada.ca/en/about/careers/page-program/selection-
process/#
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